
 

WEEKLY LESSON PLANS 

Teacher: K.Cooke Course: Academic Strats 3 Period(s): 4   Week of: 11/5/18-11/9/18 

 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Unit Learning 

Goals 

1)  Students will be able to analyze how complex characters develop over a course of a text, interact with other characters, and advance the 

plot or develop the theme. 

2) Students will be able to identify the main idea and purpose of a grade level text 

3) Initiate and participate effectively in a range of collaborative discussions (one-on-one, in groups, and teacher-led) with diverse partners on 

grades 9–10 topics, texts, and issues, building on others’ ideas and expressing their own clearly and persuasively. 

4) Analyze the impact of cultural background on point of view 

 

       

Daily Learning 

Goal 

1)Students will be able to 
recognize and identify the 
maid idea of a piece of grade 
level text 
2)Students will be able to 
understand and define 
characterization 
3)Students will be able to 

participate in academic 

discussion concerning 

characters  

1)Students will be able to 
recognize and identify the 
maid idea of a piece of grade 
level text 
2)Students will be able to 
understand and define 
characterization 
3)Students will be able to 

participate in academic 

discussion concerning 

characters  

1)Students will be able to 
recognize and identify the 
maid idea of a piece of grade 
level text 
2)Students will be able to 
understand and define 
characterization 
3)Students will be able to 

participate in academic 

discussion concerning 

characters  

1)Students will be able to 
recognize and identify the 
maid idea of a piece of grade 
level text 
2)Students will be able to 
understand and define 
characterization 
3)Students will be able to 

participate in academic 

discussion concerning 

characters  

1)Students will be able to 
recognize and identify the 
maid idea of a piece of grade 
level text 
2)Students will be able to 
understand and define 
characterization 
3)Students will be able to 

participate in academic 

discussion concerning 

characters  

 



 

WEEKLY LESSON PLANS 

Activities: 

-Bellwork: Root Words Set 

5: word #1- #2 

-Root Words  

-Character tracking Chart for 

Breathing Underwater 

 -Read 

 

  

 

  

     

-Bellwork : Root Words Set 

5: words #3, #4  #5- #6 

- SAT score –looking at data 

 

-Bellwork: Root Words Set 5 

words #7 -#8  

 

-Continue reading 

 

 

Bellwork: Root Words Set 5 

words #9-#10 

  -comprehension check 

-  journaling 

- reading  

Classwork / 

Homework 

-Bellwork  Google Root 

words 1 and 2 

Independent: 

-Complete Journal entry #1 

Students give brief 

description of the following 

events the court case, Anger  

management class, Nick and 

Caitlin’s relationship, Nick 

and Tom’s Relationship, 

Nick’s dad’s Problem 

Whole Group: 

- Continue Reading 

Story 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No School  

Voting Day  

 Bellwork Google Root 

words 3,4,5,6 

 

  -Log on to College board 

and look for SAT Scores  

-if passed decide if they are 

going to stay in class for a 

study hall or if they are 

going to choose a new 

elective 

Bellwork Google Root 

words 7,8 

- Continue Reading 

Breathing 

Underwater  

Bellwork Google 

Root 9,10 

 

- Comprehension 

Check on Novel 

- Catch Up on Journal 

- Continue Reading 

Novel 



 

WEEKLY LESSON PLANS 

Standards or 

Frameworks: 

LAFS.910.RL.1.3 
LAFS.910.RL.2.6 
LAFS.910.RL.4.10 
LAFS.910.SC.1.1 
LAFS.910.SL.2.5 
LAFS.910.910.SC.2.6 
LAFS.910.W.3.9 

 

LAFS.910.RL.1.3 
LAFS.910.RL.2.6 
LAFS.910.RL.4.10 
LAFS.910.SC.1.1 
LAFS.910.SL.2.5 
LAFS.910.910.SC.2.6 
LAFS.910.W.3.9 

 

LAFS.910.RL.1.3 
LAFS.910.RL.2.6 
LAFS.910.RL.4.10 
LAFS.910.SC.1.1 
LAFS.910.SL.2.5 
LAFS.910.910.SC.2.6 
LAFS.910.W.3.9 
 

LAFS.910.RL.1.3 
LAFS.910.RL.2.6 
LAFS.910.RL.4.10 
LAFS.910.SC.1.1 
LAFS.910.SL.2.5 
LAFS.910.910.SC.2.6 
LAFS.910.W.3.9 
 

 

 

 

 

LAFS.910.RL.1.3 
LAFS.910.RL.2.6 
LAFS.910.RL.4.10 
LAFS.910.SC.1.1 
LAFS.910.SL.2.5 
LAFS.910.910.SC.2.6 
LAFS.910.W.3.9 
  


